
Ginny Kazor

Hello Neighbors!

It is with great sadness that I report the death of Ginny Kazor, the doyen of our neighborhood and

community for decades. 

Ginny was present at the founding of the Ridgewood-Wilton Neighborhood Association in 1978 in response

to plans by the City to straighten the curves and make Wilton Place a junior equivalent of Western Ave. She

served among the first several Presidents of the Association and in the many years since has nearly

continuously served on the Board (most recently as a Member-At-Large), offered her house as a meeting

place, served as a repository of information of the history of our houses,  and been a fierce, unyielding

advocate for their preservation.

A glimpse of Ginny at the top of her game is preserved in the video on the auctioning of the formerly

condemned Wilton Place houses, available on the Association web site, www.ridgewoodwilton.com. More

details of her life beyond the Association will surely appear in an obituary in one or many of the local

papers; I will attempt to see that it receives wide circulation.

A deep, perhaps unfillable, hole has been opened in our neighborhood. One way to honor the memory of

all that Ginny has accomplished for us would be to step forward to serve on the Board, thereby

strengthening the Association and ensuring its continuation as well as the neighborhood it serves.

Thanks for reading, 

Bob Reeves, President

PO Box 74605, Los Angeles, CA 90004-4605.  contact@ridgewoodwilton.com
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